
NEXT STEPS FOR BAND MEMBERS 
From the FMU Office of Admissions 

 

We had the opportunity to go through the FMU Band Students Interest Forms and examined the current status of 
each student. Based on the status, below are the next steps that the students should take in order to complete their 
enrollment at Florida Memorial University be eligible for participation in the Band. 

1. No Application on file 
1. Go to www.fmuniv.edu ; Click on “APPLY”; Select “Undergraduate/Transfer 

Application” 
2. Once application is completed, follow the prompt to pay the $25 Application Fee (If you 

have a Fee Waiver, please email the document to fmuadmissions@fmuniv.edu 
3. Submit a request to your current school for your official transcripts to be sent virtually 

(Naviance, Parchment, Clearinghouse) or you can request for your school to mail your 
official transcript in a sealed envelope to “Florida Memorial University Office of 
Admissions, 15800 NW 42nd Ave, Miami Gardens, FL 33054” 

4. Email your updated test scores to fmuadmissions@fmuniv.edu 
2. Need to re-apply (Students who are in the system but as “Dual-Enrolled” not Applicant” 

1. Go to www.fmuniv.edu ; Click on “APPLY”; Select “Undergraduate/Transfer 
Application” 

2. Submit your official transcripts via virtual platform (Naviance, Parchment, Clearinghouse) 
or you can mail your official transcript in a sealed envelope to “Florida Memorial 
University Office of Admissions, 15800 NW 42nd Ave, Miami Gardens, FL 33054” 

3. Email your updated test scores to fmuadmissions@fmuniv.edu   
3. Application Incomplete 

1. Submit your official transcripts via virtual platform (Naviance, Parchment, Clearinghouse) 
or you can mail your official transcript in a sealed envelope to “Florida Memorial 
University Office of Admissions, 15800 NW 42nd Ave, Miami Gardens, FL 33054” 

2. Email your updated test scores to fmuadmissions@fmuniv.edu   
4. Conditionally Accepted 

1. Accepted into FMU; need to eventually come in and complete enrollment once campus is 
open to the public 

2. Make a note to submit your “Final Transcripts” once your most recent grades have been 
submitted from your previous High School and/or College 

5. Current FMU Student  
1. You’re are all set. Please follow the instructions for auditions. The “Roar” Marching Band 

experience (concepts, style, sound) will be new to everyone. Therefore, ALL potential 
members MUST go through the audition process so the band staff may best determine your 
level of musicianship and understanding of performance fundamentals.  

Please let me know if you have any additional questions. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Dana (Daneweise) Joseph, M.S.H.E 
Assistant Director of Admissions 
  
Florida Memorial University 
Student Services Bldg./Office of Admission 
Office (305)-626-3773 
15800 N.W. 42nd Avenue 
Miami Gardens, Florida 33054-6199 
Daneweise.joseph@fmuniv.edu // www.fmuniv.edu 



Florida Memorial University Band 
 
 
 
 

 
Don’t have enough money to fund your college education? Below is a list of ways 
to earn additional financial assistance to help offset any financial gaps and help 
bridge your out of pocket expenses with the institutions cost of attendance (COA).  
 

• Please make sure that you have an account with the following scholarship 
search engines below  
- Cheggs- (www.cheggs.com) 
- Fastweb- (www.fastweb.com) 
- Cappex- (www.cappex.com)  
 

• Visit www.couragetogrowscholarship.com to apply for the “Courage to 
Grow Scholarship” This is a monthly scholarship which will award 
$500.00 and is open and available to high school junior, seniors, as well as 
student who are already enrolled into college.   
 

• Social media pages you can also follow for additional scholarship 
information.  
- Scholarshipmoneyforstudents- (Instagram) 
- Wmifprogram- (Instagram)   

 
• Please log into Florida Shines webpage to view your scholarship eligibility 

for bright futures scholarship and to view your missing accomplishments. 
www.floridashines.org  
 

• Visit our school’s webpage for links and applications to additional 
scholarship and financial assistance- https://www.fmuniv.edu/scholarships/  

 
Stay tune for some more excited news and updates on additional resources that we 

will be able to provide to you soon through our band department! 

 

“Feel the ROAR” 
Scholarship Assistance 

Financial Resources 



FMU “Think S.M.A.R.T Program” 

Florida Memorial University 

Successful Matriculation through Academics Retention and Training 

FMU Marching Band 
Presents TSP Initiative… 



Florida Memorial University “REBIRTH” Experience  

Mission/Vision of “FMU TSP” 

Our vision and goal is to provide resources to assist our student with attaining a
quality education, while matriculating throughout their four years here at FMU. We
want our student band members to receive the necessary tools to be successful
financially, academically, and socially. This program will provide each student with a
Lion ambassadors as well as a personal success coaches, to aid them with the
transitions into a postsecondary institutional setting. With the various resources and
support services, we will be able to attract a distinct cohort of academic scholars
and increase our retention and graduation rates of students who successfully
complete their four-year degrees



Benefits of “FMU TSP” 

R

• Early Enrollment- (starts in the summer)
• Participate in the D.E.N. Program 
• Eligible for TSP Scholarship and Grants 

O
• Assistance with college transitions (First Generation) 
• Four-year commitment to student success 

A

• Connection to FMU Staff and administrative team 
• Professional and Career Development Seminar
• Weekly Workshop/Training Sessions  

R
• Life/Success Coaches and Lion Ambassadors 
• LRS- Learning Resource Systems Study Lab and Tutoring 

Services 



Summer  “D.E.N.” Program
Do Everything Now

The TSP Summer “DEN” Program (SDP) 
provides a comprehensive schedule of 

orientation and academic support 
designed to ease the transition from high 
school to college while building a strong 

academic foundation. All incoming 
freshman student who select to 

participate in the Band Program will join a 
cohort of TSP Students who demonstrates 

a strong desire to succeed.



CORE LEADERSHIP/SUCCESS TEAM

BAND DIRECTOR
Mrs. Margarita Beckford Mr. Richard Beckford 

TSP DIRECTOR TSP ASSOCIATE DIRECTOR
Mr. Willuance Mesalien



1. Please go to YouTube and create an account for yourself.
2. Upload your audition videos to your channel and select UNLISTED as the privacy setting.
3.    Upload the URL of your auditon video to the    FMU Band Video Audition Portal.

What is an unlisted video?
An unlisted video is a different type of private video. Unlisted means that only people who know the link to 
the video can view it. An unlisted video will not appear in any of YouTube's public spaces, like your channel, 
search results, or the homepage. You can choose to make changes to the privacy settings of any of your videos 
at any time. 

How do I create an unlisted video?
1.

 

Sign-in to your YouTube account
2.

 

Click on the Upload button at the top right of the page. 
3.

 

Before you select the file to upload, you can choose a privacy setting from the drop bow menu below the 
big arrow. Choose Unlisted.

4.

 

Then click the big arrow to browse on your computer for the video file. Click Upload.

How do I change the settings of a video once it is uploaded?
1.

 

Sign-in to your YouTube account
2.

 

Select the video you want to change.
3.

 

In the edit bar directly under the video, click on Video Manager on the right.
4.

 

Choose the video you want to edit and click the Edit button below the video thumbnail.
5.

 

Scroll down to the Basic Info tab and find the Privacy section on the right.
6.

 

You’ll see the option to make the video Public, Unlisted, or Private.
7.

 

Choose Unlisted. Make sure to click the Save Changes button at the bottom of the page.

How do I share an unlisted video?
To share an unlisted video, just copy the URL of the video and share it with the people who you would like to 
have access to it, and they will be able to see it. 

Who can access my unlisted video?
Only the people who you share your unlisted video's URL have access to the video. That said, if one of your 
contacts then shares the unlisted video URL on a blog or public website or with people they know, the video 
will be available and accessible to those people (and the people who they choose to share with) as well. 
It’s therefore important to communicate to your contacts that you wish to maintain limited access to your 
unlisted video and that you only share the video with people you trust.

I’m unable to create an unlisted video. Help!
Your YouTube account must be in good standing to have access to create unlisted videos. If you don't see the 
option to make your video unlisted in your account settings, it could be that your YouTube Account is not in 
good standing and has a Terms of Service violation or a strike for copyright infringement. Check your account 
standing on the settings page.

 
H ow  t o U p loa d  

Y our  "Roa r "
A ud it ion  V id eo 
V ia  Y ouT ub e

https://forms.gle/FV6Gxf28qC2AHU3L7

